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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important 

to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.91%.   

 

Remember we are always striving for 100% 

Events 
 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 (am) 

Harvest Festival 
EYFS to Year 2 - 9.15 am to 9.30 (approx.) 

Year 3 to Year 6 – 9.30 to 9.45 (approx.) 

Tea and coffee will be served. 
 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Reading at Home 

Just a reminder to read at home with your child.  

 

If your child forgets to remind you, remind them 

to get their book out so you can listen to them 

read.  

If children read 4 or more times every week they 

will be awarded at our celebration assembly and 

receive a special treat at the end of the half term. 

 

It is proven that creating a love of reading in 

children is one of the most powerful ways of 

improving academic success and I know as parents 

you are all keen to see your children achieve the 

very best. 

 

We appreciate your support with this and look 

forward to giving out lots of awards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Trips & Events 
  

Wednesday 2nd October 

Visit to Pizza Hut – Reception 

 

Tuesday 8th October 

VR Workshop – KS2 

 

 
 

 

 

EYFS Places for September 2025 
  

There will be an open morning after 

the October half-term. This will allow 

parents to visit the newly refurbished 

outdoor area. Please email Miss Dunn to be 

added to the mailing list. 
 

 

 

 PE Kits 
 

Children must have the correct school PE 

kit and trainers to be able to take part in 

PE lessons and after school clubs. This is 

to ensure that children are able to safely 

take part in their PE lessons. Year 6 

parents may want to check the length of 

some of the girls' PE shorts to ensure 

modesty! 
 
 

Money Management & Budgeting 

Sessions 
  

Wednesday 9th October – 8.30am 

 Money Management and Budgeting 

sessions for Parents/Carers   

(in the school hall after drop off) 

 
 

 

 



 

 



 



 


